
Terry Fox Run Day at The Rock was filled with great energy from the start to finish

where every donation = a freezie.

Set up and waiting for the start of the Meet the Teacher and Curriculum Night at Rockridge last night. Conquer

Cancer Club leaders and Mentorship students were part of welcoming families to our event.



We have had a good start to the year with the changes to expectations around Personal Digital Devices.

Students and staff have worked together to raise the expectations around PDD which has translated to more

engaged classrooms. Thank you for continuing to have these conversations at home and providing structure to

manage screen time with our students at home too.



Click here to attend the event





Students who are part of a Raven team for the Fall Season, need to join their team’s Google Classroom to stay

up to date on practice and game information along with

other important team news from their coaches and managers.



Get your tickets early here: https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/cde45b83-40f1-4342-bb46-220fb1f234e8




